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To whom it may concern,
I would like to object to the proposal for additional night flights to and from Dublin airport
on the grounds of both social and environmental factors. This is not in keeping with
Ireland’s commitments at cop26 and our social and environmental targets.
It will also have a detrimental impact on air quality and noise pollution at night for
residents of the area, many of whom are young families in this particular area. 
Kind regards
Emily Davies




